
 

 

 
 
 
J/Staff/SLT/RY/lets/Jca 
 
 
3rd April 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As we come to the end of another exceptionally busy half-term, we are pleased to share with you, our 
latest issue of the Parent Bulletin, where you can see all the activities students have been involved in 
and their fantastic achievements over the spring term. 

Please follow the link to view our latest issue of the Parent Bulletin: https://tinyurl.com/26rjrdwp  

I am also writing to inform you of our arrangements for the end of this term, and the start of the 
summer term. The arrangements are as follows: 
 
End of term 
The last day of term is Friday 4th April 2025.  The academy will be closing for the Easter holidays a little 
earlier on Friday.  Students will be dismissed in a safe, staggered manner between 12.15pm and 
12.20pm.  Please note there will be no school buses at the end of the day, therefore you will need to 
make alternative travel arrangements for your child’s journey home. 
 
Staff INSET Day 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 is a staff training day, and therefore the academy will be closed to most 
students.  
 
Students returning in April  
A group of Year 11 students will return to the academy on Tuesday 22nd April 2025.  All other students 
will return, as normal, on Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 
 
On behalf of all the staff at Hollingworth, we do hope you have a pleasant and enjoyable Easter break 
and once again, would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R McGinty 
Headteacher  
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